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Hernando County MSBU 

 

Shannan, 

This letter is to confirm, during Orchard Park III Budget meeting dated February 23, we 
discussed the Hernando County MSBU budgets by line item for the years 2023, 2024, 2025 and 
2026 The neighborhood asked about the advantage of self-managing which we discussed and 
decided not to pursue. We are aware the cost for 2024 will increase to $216.00 and that the 
budgets for 2025 and 2026 are estimated forecasts and may increase or decrease as needed. 

 

Robert Hall 

President 

Orchard Park III Homeowners Association 
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